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February 9, 2007

Ms. Rita Hoffman

Dear Ms. Hoffman:

| am replying to your request for records concemning a copy of the product insert or
monograph for the vaccine "Penta" manufactured by Connaught and any documents
pertaining to the licensing of the product under the Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act (the Act). Our search has indicated that the records requested
do not exist.

A search was conducted in the Drug Programs Branch and no responsive records were
located in response to your request. Susan Paetkau, Director, Drug Programs Branch,
is responsible for this decision.

You may wish to contact the drug manufacturer directly to request a copy of the product
insert. For information related to licensing, you may want to direct your request to
Health Canada as they administer a New Drug Submission process.

You may request a review of this decision by the Information and Privacy
Commissioner, Suite 1400, 2 Bloor St. East, Toronto ON M4W 1A8. Please note that
you have 30 days from the date of this letter to request a review. In the event that you
do seek a review, please provide the Commissioner's Office with:

The request file number: A-2007-00005;

A copy of this decision letter;

A copy of your original request,

A cheque or money order in the amount of $25.00 payable to the Minister of
Finance.
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If you have any questions, please contact me at (4186) 327-7309.

Yours truly,

1
Maria Masliwec
Program Advisor



